

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

7th March 2019

Dear Parents & Carers.

Welcome to the end of the week.

Dates for next week:

Tuesday 12th: Parents' Evening (3.30-5.30pm)

Thursday 14th: Penguin Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (4.00-6.00pm)

Friday 15th: Red Nose Day (further details below)

And beyond...

Monday 18th March: Parent Forum (2.30pm)

Parents' Evening

Our parents' evenings this term are Tuesday 12th March (3.30-5.30pm), Thursday 14th March (4.00-6.00pm) and Thursday 21st March (5.30-7.30pm). **Please make sure you have signed up to meet with your child's class teacher.**

We are lucky enough to have PC Matt Holt (our school liaison officer) on Tuesday 12th March and Thursday 14th March at Parents' Evening. PC Holt will be available in the hall to discuss safer internet use, safeguarding and any other community matters you may wish to raise. He is very friendly, very approachable and very helpful!

Red Nose Day

Next Friday 15th March is Red Nose Day. This year we are selling red noses at the school office (£1.25) and the children can wear anything red on the day in exchange for £1. All monies raised will go directly to the charity.

Parent Forum

Our next Parent Forum will be on Monday 18th March at 2.30pm. We will be sharing school improvement priorities and value your input. Anyone is welcome; please let the school office know if you are able to attend.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy the weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher







